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IG Releases Documents Underlying Investigation of 
Employee Complaints Regarding Management of USCIS’ 

EB-5 Program 
 
 
The Department of Homeland Security Office of Inspector General has 
released emails and other supporting documentation related to its 
recently completed investigation into allegations that former USCIS 
Director Alejandro Mayorkas exerted improper influence in the normal 
processing and adjudication of EB-5 immigration program benefits. 
 
The documents are emails are being made publicly available to be 
transparent to both the public and Congress.  Names and identifying 
information have been redacted to protect the confidentiality of 
whistleblowers and other witnesses.   
 
The materials are available on our website. 
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